
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Vacation 

 

Esteemed Parents  

Children of classes Mont1 to VIII are to have their Summer Vacation from 1st May to 7th June. 

During these holidays students are to do their holidays homework and they are to work on all those projects 

which have been assigned to them. It is also expected of them that they connect with parents, grandparents 

and nature. They should pursue their hobbies. You are requested to send us the videos of the interesting 

activities that children do at home. 

Children must take proper care of themselves and they must follow all the guidelines and precautions that 

we are to follow in the Lockdown period. 

With a lot many blessings for all the children and good wishes for parents.  

 

 

 

 

 

 Regards 

 Rajiv Arora 

 Principal 


